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Current Activities
Roller Compacted Concrete (RCC) of Snow Melt Pad
As part of the Snow Management Facility, a snow melt pad which spans an area of 
approximately 8 acres, will be covered with roller compacted concrete (RCC) in 
preparation for future snow melt. This is similar to asphalt paving, however RCC is a 
special type of concrete that will be mixed on site. 

The RCC application to the snow melting pad is currently underway. Application is 
dependent on weather conditions so can occur either during the day or at night as 
conditions permit. This process is scheduled to take place over a 6 week period and  
completion is anticipated by the end of September 2015.

Construction of the Berm
Construction of the berm has been deferred to the fall and will resume late in September 
2015, so the heavy equipment resources can be utilized to complete the RCC snow melt 
pad before winter.

Hamm Construction with the permission of the City of Saskatoon’s Traffic Department 
will have planned, temporary, short road closures on Dundonald through the month of 
September 2015, to install a new water service and sanitary line.


